
 The New York State Council of Health-system Pharmacists 

210 Washington Avenue Extension  Albany, NY 12203 
(518) 456-8819  Fax: (518) 456-9319 

 
 
Dear Candidate for NYSCHP office: 
 
Thank you for agreeing to run for office for the New York State Council of Health-
system Pharmacists.  Please be advised that the Council office will need the following 
materials by May 31, 2014 emailed to Jill at jbleyl@nyschp.org  

1. A recent photograph 
2. A Candidate Statement 
3. Biographical sketch with your name, current employment position title; 

current employment position location; degrees; NYSCHP activities and other 
membership in this order to insure candidate sketch uniformity. 

 
This information will be included in the 2015 Election Ballot that will be e-mailed to all 
active members of the New York State Council of Health-system Pharmacists. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Council office at 518-456-8819. 
 
Good luck! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Debra B. Feinberg, JD, BS, RPh, FASHP 
Executive Director 
 


